WEDNESDAY 24th JANUARY 2024

A meeting of the Haile and Wilton Parish Council was held on Wednesday 24th January 2024, in Haile Village Hall, Haile @ 7.30 pm.

PRESENT	Gordon Smith - Chairman
	Eva Watson-Graham
	Dave Riley
	Lesley Fowler – Clerk/Treasurer

MINUTES

Minutes of the previous meeting were agreed and signed.

PLANNING UPDATES

No issues to report

HIGHWAYS ISSUES

Issues to be reported
Drain of left hand side of road above Weddingshaw Farm.  Small ramp in from of drain so water missing it - EI/199545
Missing fence/hedge below Weddingshaw Farm, Wilton - EI/199548
Deep pothole between Haile church and Whitehow Head – EI/199552
Flooding outside of Lol’s bungalow, Haile – EI/199553

Ongoing problems at Scurgill – Dave agreed to speak to Mike McVeigh and David Cowan (land owner)

It is proposed to remove both bridges on the parish land.  Lisa to be informed of this decision.

INVOICES

A cheque for £169.97 was made payable to Gordon Smith for the replacement defib batteries and paediatric defib pads.

GRASSCUTTING

It was agreed to ask Clive Crayston if he would be interested in cutting the village hall grass, and if so what the charges would be.  Also obtain a price for pruning/removing some trees.

BREATHING SPACE

Due to the state of the bridges in the breathing space, they have been taped off to stop access.  Clive Crayston to be asked to quote for the removal.

WEBSITE

No issues to report
BANK BALANCE

The bank balance at 31/12/23 was £7674.49592.20
This includes an old HSBC balance of £82.29 which has been transferred.

FORTHCOMING MEETINGS

Dates of forthcoming meetings have been circulated via e-mail.

UPDATES/FEEDBACK

Nothing to report

NEXT MEETING

The next meeting will be held on Wednesday 20th March 2024.

There being no further business the meeting was closed.
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